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Within the board’s authority, the board accepts all input. It can take courage to give 
input, and votes of no confidence often require even more courage to present. 
Disagreement is a strength of our country, and the ability of people to voice their 
opinions and be secure in their jobs demonstrates that openness and the willingness to 
listen exists at NIC.  

This current board is glad to now provide a response and wishes it had been timelier. 

The board appreciates the commitment from NIC’s staff to support the students, faculty, 
administration and this great community. The board is confident each of you will 
continue contributing to the good work that has received accolades from the NWCCT
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